Announcements

Summer Services at Trinity – Keeping our Faith Well Watered 
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August 17 - Rick Horst
August 24 - Rev. Ian Sloan
August 31 - Rev. Mary Elizabeth Piercy 
September 7 - welcoming our new minister - Rev. Beth Kerr

Please note that the church office will be closed from Aug 11 to Aug 26 for staff vacation.  The phone messages and emails will continue to be monitored. The church building will remain open during regular custodial hours. Sunday services will continue at the usual times with guest worship leaders.
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